Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Valerin Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: August 19, 2014, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Bartow Civic Center, 2250 S. Floral Avenue, Bartow, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation is hosting a public information meeting to provide details on the upcoming roadway and rail road crossing improvement projects on SR 60 in Polk County, Florida. Improvements being made as part of this project consist of constructing new approach slabs at the rail road crossings on SR 60 at Phosphate Boulevard, Mosaic Crossing, and Skew Crossing, resurfacing the existing roadway, and improving drainage.
There is no formal presentation. Project staff will be available to answer questions regarding access to businesses, detour routes, lane closures and other project-related information.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: there is no agenda.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jamie Schley. FDOT solicits public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Jamie Schley, District One Title VI Coordinator at 1(800)292-3368 or email Jamie.Schley@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Alice Ramos, Public Information Officer at (863)797-7202.
